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To: 
The President and Members 
Adorable Women International  
 
Dear Esteemed Members of Adorable Women International, 
 

LETTER OF GRATITUDE 
 
On behalf of myself, the staff, and the entire community of Cornerstone Tuition-Free 
School, I write to express our heartfelt gratitude for your visit and kind gesture towards 
our school. Your generous support and thoughtfulness have not only met practical needs 
but have deeply encouraged us in our mission to provide quality education to the less 
privileged. Your visit and donation are a testament to the love of God that you share so 
freely, and we are truly inspired by your commitment to uplifting lives and sowing into 
futures. Words are not enough to convey how much your actions mean to us. It is people 
like you who remind us that kindness still thrives and that hope remains alive. 
 
We pray that the Almighty God, who sees in secret and rewards openly, will bless you 
abundantly. May He increase you in strength, grace, wisdom, and resources. May 
Adorable Women International continue to flourish, touching lives across nations, and 
may you never lack any good thing. 
 
Once again, we say thank you. Your love and support have left an indelible mark on our 
hearts, and we look forward to a continued relationship filled with testimonies and mutual 
upliftment. 
With warm regards and God’s blessings, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Evangelist Abraham Olorunimilo 
Founder/Director 
Cornerstone Tuition-Free School 
Papalanto Ewekoro Ogun State 


